
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

To All Whom It May Concern, take notice that the Grayville City Council will 
hold a public hearing on Monday, April 8, 2024, 6:45 p.m., at Grayville City 
Hall, 122 S. Court St., Grayville, Illinois.  The purpose of the public hearing 
will be to accept public comment on the city’s proposed fiscal year 2024-
2025 budget.  
 
The fiscal year 2024-2025 tentative budget was made available for public 
inspection in the office of the City Clerk on Tuesday, March 12, 2024 and 
shall remain available for inspection until final action is taken.  The hearing 
shall be open to the public and the Grayville Mayor and City Council will be 
available to answer questions and take comments concerning the budget.  
 
For further information contact the undersigned. 
 
JoEllen Seil, City Clerk 
City of Grayville 
375-3671 


